
 

New Charlotte County Courthouse 
April 2017 Progress Update 

 
 
Design Update: 
  
Furnishings, fixtures and equipment (FF&E) planning continues.  Anticipated issuance of procurement documents 
for FF&E is expected in Spring/Summer 2017. 
 
Construction Update: 
 
During March, the weather has been great. Footers and foundation walls have progressed well this month. Two 
wall pours have been made: one east side and one northeast corner. Contractors are working on the next section 
of wall along the north side and northwest corner. Blair Construction has started footers for the connector and 
service yard and will continue with remaining footers and begin underpinning at Clerk’s office soon. Comfort 
Systems has completed underground piping for chilled water. Two pre-install meetings for masonry and steel 
erection were held this month. Mason has mobilized and will start masonry walls early April. Steel erector has 
mobilized and will start steel erection early April. 
 
Schedule Update: 
 
Blair is on schedule to complete project by December 28, 2017.  
 
Budget and Procurement Update: 
 
We are continuing to look for savings with the Owner Direct Purchase process. The total project budget remains 
unchanged at $13,900,000.   
 
Progress pictures are shown on following pages. 
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Report prepared by Tim Burge, Skanska USA Building Inc. 


